Jim Owezarski
City Clerk
joweza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk
Dana J. Zelazay
Depuly City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwatkee.gov

March 1, 2022

Rose Dabney
5757 N. 96" St,
Milwaukee, W1 53225

Dear Ms. Dabney:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, February 16, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Class D Operator’s license
renewal based on your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, March I, 2022, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s license renewal application based on your
second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the
fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall,

Respectfully,
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Atty. Michael Maistelman Jeff Jones

Maistelman & Associates JLJones, LLC

8989 N. Port Washington Rd., Unit 207 4610 W. Fond du Lac Av. #F
Bayside, W1 53217 Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Jones and Atty. Maistelman:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, February 16,2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council for nonrenewal of the Class "B" Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment
Premises Licenses based on the police report and aldermanic and neighbor testimony for the premises
located at 4610 W. Fond du Lac Av. #F (“Mr. I's Lounge™).

On February 18, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class "B" Tavern, Food Dealer
and Public Entertainment Premises Licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be
nonrenewed based on the police report and aldermanic and neighbor testimony. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
March 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m, in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time,
and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.
You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted for
nonrenewal of the Class "B" Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment Premises Licenses based on

the police report and aldermanic and neighbor testimony. The nonrenewal is effective beginning
midnight, March 2, 2022.

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414} 286-2221 « Fax {414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk )
%

Member: International Instilute of Municipat Clerks HILW"AI’J’K E




Of Jim Owczarski
City Clerk

. : - jowcza@milwaukee.gov
Milwaukee Office of the ity Clerk

Dana J. Zelazny
Depuly City Glerk
d.zelazny@mifwaukee.gov

March 1, 2022
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4610 W. Fond du Lac Av. #F 8989 N. Port Washingfon Rd., Unit 207
Milwaukee, WI 53216 Bayside, W1 53217

Dear Mr. Jones and Atty. Maistelman:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, Febroary 16, 2022, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council for nonrenewal of the Class "B" Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment

Premises Licenses based on the police report and aldermanic and neighbor testimony for the premises
located at 4610 W. Fond du Lac Av. #F (“Mr. I’s Lounge™).

On February 18, 2022, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class "B" Tavern, Food Dealer
and Public Entertainment Premises Licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be
nonrenewed based on the police report and aldermanic and neighbor testimony. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday,
March 1, 2022, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City
Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time,
and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee.
You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted for
nonrenewal of the Class "B" Tavern, Food Dealer and Public Entertainment Premises Licenses based on

the police report and aldermanic and neighbor testimony. The nonrenewal is effective beginning
midnight, March 2, 2022.
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